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18 December 2023 

Dear 

Thank you for your request for information under the Freedom of Information (Scotland) Act 
(2002). 

I now respond to your request as follows: 

Please provide all relevant information to the following questions, with both text and relevant 
links to documents.  

General Servers 

a. Who is the current vendor?
Hewlett Packard and Dell.

b. Who is the current supplier/integrator/maintainer?
Contracts for Glasgow Kelvin College are published here - Institution | APUC (apuc-
scot.ac.uk) (please refer to section, Computer Supplies and Services, ref: CS-GKC062).

c. When was your last refresh and when is the next server refresh planned?
Last refreshed 04 July 2019 and next due 03 July 2024.

d. Would you please confirm contract end dates?
As above.

e. What would you like to improve upon in your next refresh?
No data held.

f. Who is the senior technical lead i.e. name and would you share their email address and
contact mobile/direct dial number?
Jason Quinn, Director of Digital and Information Services
Email:  jquinn@glasgowkelvin.ac.uk
Telephone:  0141 630 5000

I trust the above response meets your request for information. 

www.glasgowkelvin.ac.uk 

mailto:info@glasgowkelvin.ac.uk
mailto:alberto.stec@kaytus.com
https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.apuc-scot.ac.uk%2F%23!%2Finstitution%3Finst%3D44&data=05%7C02%7Cfoi%40glasgowkelvin.ac.uk%7C0628b63c3a7142afe28908dbffd184ff%7C6f0c84bd6c8848519207e65e39645f16%7C0%7C0%7C638385047563752399%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=ZDZIFOEThYcexc5l%2BP0NVpNWxeraDsuHL6K0nw8E2KQ%3D&reserved=0
https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.apuc-scot.ac.uk%2F%23!%2Finstitution%3Finst%3D44&data=05%7C02%7Cfoi%40glasgowkelvin.ac.uk%7C0628b63c3a7142afe28908dbffd184ff%7C6f0c84bd6c8848519207e65e39645f16%7C0%7C0%7C638385047563752399%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=ZDZIFOEThYcexc5l%2BP0NVpNWxeraDsuHL6K0nw8E2KQ%3D&reserved=0
mailto:jquinn@glasgowkelvin.ac.uk
http://www.glasgowkelvin.ac.uk/


Should you be unhappy with the College’s response you may seek a review, by writing to Derek 
Smeall, Principal.  Your grounds for seeking a review should be included in your request.    

I also wish to advise you that the Scottish Information Commissioner has launched an online 
appeals service via their website – the link is as follows:  

www.itspublicknowledge.info/appeal.  

Other contact information for the Scottish Information Commissioner is listed below: 

Tel: 01334 464610 
Email: enquiries@itspublicknowledge.info 

Thank you for your interest in the College. 

Yours sincerely 

Corporate Support and Administration Manager 
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